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Dear Parent/Guardian:            
 
If you would like to provide permission for your child to leave school grounds during our 
2nd Nutrition Break (1:15 – 1:55pm), without supervision, please fill in the blanks below, 
sign at the bottom, and have your child return the bottom portion to their homeroom 
teacher. This form will be kept on file in the main office and will remain in effect until the 
end of the year.  
 
This privilege is being offered to Grade 7 and 8 students. Students who leave school 
premises for Nutrition Break #2 are expected to return to school for re-entry at the 
beginning of 5th period (1:55pm) - not prior due to scheduled supervision - via the 
school’s front entrance and maintain appropriate conduct and follow all applicable Covid 
protocols while in the community. Please remind your child that we are all ambassadors 
of the Sir William Osler community and school administration maintains the right to 
review this privilege, if necessary. **Failure to sign in/out, returning late or misbehaving 
while out could result in cancellation of these privileges. Students will be responsible 
for signing themselves out when they leave and signing themselves in when they return.  
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
I give permission for _______________________________________________, who is in 

Grade _______, homeroom ______, to leave school grounds unattended during the 2nd 

Nutrition Break (1:15 pm - 1:55 pm) 

 
Parent/Guardian Name (print):__________________________________________ 
 
Signature: __________________________________________________________ 
 
Dated: __________________________________ 
Please have your child return the completed bottom portion of this form to their homeroom teacher.  
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